
Release of CAASPP Student Score Reports Through PowerSchool
Portal

Student Score Reports (SSRs) for the 2022-2023 administration of the CAASPP are now available through the
PowerSchool Parent Portal. Parents and district staff will have access to up to three years of prior CAASPP and
ELPAC reports through PowerSchool. Reports from prior administrations of the CAASPP and ELPAC are
currently available in the portal.

Accessing CAASPP Score Reports on the PowerSchool Portal
After logging into the PowerSchool portal, parents can access their child’s past three years of State Assessment
data through the following steps:

Step 1: From the navigation of the left side of the portal page, select Score Reports.
Step 2: On the Student Score Reports (Assessments) page, select the assessment and year, then Get Report.
Select View under the Score Report Link to view a pdf of your child’s score report. (See image below)

** Note: Score reports are not available through the Powerschool app and need to be accessed via the
Powerschool Portal site.
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